
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim sends congrats for the occasion of Nowruz hoping a
spring season full of harmony and forgiveness

Chairman Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim congratulated people on the

occasions of Nowruz celebrations hoping that the whole world will witness the prosperity of

souls, hearts and countries, especially in Iraq, his eminence stated in his greetings published

on his personal Facebook page Monday 21/3/2016 “For the occasion of Nowruz celebrations, we

hope to witness a spring season full of harmony, forgiveness, love and synergy among the

Iraqis” hoping that displaced families return to their homes.


